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Poast identifies two conditions that result in non-agreement: major
incompatibilities in the internal war plans of the participants, and attractive
alternatives to a negotiated agreement for various parties to the negotiations. As
a result, Arguing about Alliances focuses on a group of states largely ignored by
scholars: states that have attempted to form alliance treaties but failed. Poast
suggests that to explain the outcomes of negotiations, specifically how they can
end without agreement, we must pay particular attention to the wartime planning
and coordinating functions of alliance treaties. Through his exploration of the
outcomes of negotiations from European alliance negotiations between 1815 and
1945, Poast offers a typology of alliance treaty negotiations and establishes what
conditions are most likely to stymie the attempt to formalize recognition of
common national interests.
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Manual Skills, Handedness, and the Organization of Language in the Brain Gregory
Króliczak 2019-08-15 Whereas the cerebral specialization for skilled manual
actions (praxis) seems closely linked to dominance for language, with both
functions left lateralized in the vast majority of humans, the neural correlates
of hand preference are still less well understood. Indeed, as a combination of
inherited and non-inherited genomic factors (i.e., direct parental and concealed
environmental contributions), handedness – in contrast to language – is less
likely to have strong genetic indices and clearly lateralized functional
organization. What about eye dominance, unimanual and bimanual object
manipulation, and gestures, or attentional systems and the related egocentric or
allocentric coding of space? Are these different categories functionally and
structurally interconnected? Is their development and contribution to task
performance linked, even if they are differently lateralized? How are they
connected to language learning or its development? In trying to understand these
relationships and their neural underpinnings we obtain a new insight into
fundamental human behaviors, which depend either on shared or distinct cerebral
resources that must, nevertheless, be harmonized by higher-order cerebral
processing. In this Research Topic we assembled a dozen of original research
contributions, as well as articles with more theoretically-driven perspectives,
that directly speak to these issues. Hopefully this work will serve as a
foundation for further discussions and will stimulate new research in this
fascinating domain.
Handbook of Pediatric Neuropsychology Andrew S. Davis, PhD 2010-10-25 ìBy far, the
most comprehensive and detailed coverage of pediatric neuropsychology available in
a single book today, Davis provides coverage of basic principles of pediatric
neuropsychology, but overall the work highlights applications to daily practice
and special problems encountered by the pediatric neuropsychologist.î Cecil R.
Reynolds, PhD Texas A&M University "The breadth and depth of this body of work is
impressive. Chapters written by some of the best researchers and authors in the
field of pediatric neuropsychology address every possible perspective on brainbehavior relationships culminating in an encyclopedic textÖ. This [book] reflects
how far and wide pediatric neuropsychology has come in the past 20 years and the
promise of how far it will go in the next." Elaine Fletcher-Janzen, EdD, NCSP,
ABPdN The Chicago School of Professional Psychology "...it would be hard to
imagine a clinical situation in pediatric neuropsychology in whichthis book would
fail as a valuable resource."--Archives of Clinical Neuropsychology "I believe
there is much to recommend this hefty volume. It is a solid reference that I can
see appreciating as a resource as I update my training bibliography."--Journal of
the International Neuropsychological Society This landmark reference covers all
aspects of pediatric neuropsychology from a research-based perspective, while
presenting an applied focus with practical suggestions and guidelines for clinical
practice. Useful both as a training manual for graduate students and as a
comprehensive reference for experienced practitioners, it is an essential resource
for those dealing with a pediatric population. This handbook provides an extensive
overview of the most common medical conditions that neuropsychologists encounter
while dealing with pediatric populations. It also discusses school-based issues
such as special education law, consulting with school staff, and reintegrating
children back into mainstream schools. It contains over 100 well-respected authors
who are leading researchers in their respective fields. Additionally, each of the
95 chapters includes an up-to-date review of available research, resulting in the
most comprehensive text on pediatric neuropsychology available in a single volume.
Key Features: Provides thorough information on understanding functional
neuroanatomy and development, and on using functional neuroimaging Highlights
clinical practice issues, such as legal and ethical decision-making, dealing with
child abuse and neglect, and working with school staff Describes a variety of
professional issues that neuropsychologists must confront during their daily
practice, such as ethics, multiculturalism, child abuse, forensics, and
psychopharmacology
Learning to Teach Small Classes Maurice Galton 2014-08-13 The justification for
smaller classes has traditionally been that students can receive more individual
attention and be provided with a curriculum that promotes student centred
learning. However, in Asia where student engagement is generally over 90% in
primary school classrooms, the focus of smaller classes is for teachers to
increase the quality of their teaching, building on the already impressive levels
of student engagement. Learning to Teach Small Classes comprehensively instructs
teachers on ways they can utilise the advantage of a smaller class to its fullest
potential. It works through different case studies and gives examples of
successful classroom practice in each of the core subject areas (Chinese, English
and Mathematics). Chapters include: Setting Objectives, Asking and Answering
Questions Sustaining Successful Group and Pair Work The Use of Feedback and
Assessment for Developing Independence in Learning Bringing it all together and
Sustaining Effective Practice With questions for discussion and further suggested
reading, this book is an invaluable resource for anyone involved in small class
teaching, and East Asian teaching and education policy.
Sixth Biennial Conference of the European Society for Engineering and Medicine
European Society for Engineering and Medicine. Conference 2001 The European
Society for Engineering and Medicine is representative of both the engineering and
medicine communities, with membership drawn across Europe. The aim of the society
is to provide a bridge between the two communities to facilitate engineering
solutions to medical problems. The ESEM 2001 conference had a real-world focus and
scientific papers were selected on the basis of their clinical application.
Contributors at the conference were worldwide to reflect the global relevance and
significance of the topics. The papers reflect the three main tracks of the
conference: health information systems; bioengineering; and medical
instrumentation and imaging. Within each of these areas there are a number of subthemes on a diverse range of topics, such as: tissue engineering and artificial
organs; computers in medicine; and biomedical processing and modelling. This
volume is a record of the oral and poster presentations made at the conference,
with an overview of the conference structure and a list of keynote speakers.
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Birthing the Computer Stephen H. Kaisler 2017-06-20 Birthing the Computer: From
Drums to Cores examines the evolution of computer systems architecture based on
two evolutionary developments: memory technology – magnetic drums to magnetic

Doing Surveys Online Vera Toepoel 2015-11-02 Lecturers, request your electronic
inspection copy Vera Toepoel’s practical, how-to guide to doing surveys online
takes you through the entire process of using surveys, from systematically
recruiting respondents, to designing the internet survey, to processing the survey
data and writing it up. This book helps students and researchers in identifying
possible strategies to make the best use of online surveys, providing pro’s and
con’s, and do’s and don’ts for each strategy. It also explores the latest
opportunities and developments that have arisen in the field of online surveys,
including using social networks, and provides expert guidance and examples of best
practice throughout. Suitable for those starting a research project or conducting
a survey in a professional capacity, this book is the ideal go-to reference for
anyone using internet surveys, be it a beginner or a more experienced survey
researcher.
Canadiana 1989-12
Essentials of Laboratory Animal Science: Principles and Practices P. Nagarajan
2021-07-23 This book comprehensively reviews the anatomy, physiology, genetics and
pathology of laboratory animals as well as the principles and practices of using
laboratory animals for biomedical research.It covers the design of buildings used
for laboratory animals, quality control of laboratory animals, and toxicology, and
discusses various animal models used for human diseases. It also highlights
aspects, such as handling and restraint and administration of drugs, as well as
breeding and feeding of laboratory animals, and provides guidelines for developing
meaningful experiments using laboratory animals.Further, the book discusses
various alternatives to animal experiments for drug and chemical testing,
including their advantages over the current approaches. Lastly, it examines the
potential effect of harmful pathogens on the physiology of laboratory animals and
discusses the state of art in in vivo imaging techniques.The book is a useful
resource for research scientists, laboratory animal veterinarians, and students of
laboratory animal medicine.
The Oxford Handbook of Deaf Studies, Language, and Education Marc Marschark
2010-06-28 "In this follow-up volume, Marschark and Spencer have amassed a
collection that is impressive in breadth and depth. The research presented here
documents the sea-change observable in classrooms and schools for deaf children
and is reflected in the variety of chapters...A masterful companion to the
original volume." C. Tane Akamatsu, Psychologist, Toronto District School Board -Book Jacket.
Electronics Engineers' Handbook Donald G. Fink 1989 Very Good,No Highlights or
Markup,all pages are intact.
Deference to the Legislature in WTO Challenges to Legislation Daniel Lovric
2012-11-01 This completely revised and up to date Fourth Edition of this well
received work offers in one volume a comprehensive review of United States
copyright, patent, and trademark laws. The material has been completely updated
and includes detailed discussion of the 2011 America Invents Act, as well as other
pertinent developments in U.S. law It provides thorough and sophisticated
treatment of this complex material in a form both less cumbersome than a treatise
and considerably deeper and more sophisticated than a study outline or "nutshell."
With its detailed citations, and readily accessible and complete subject coverage,
this book will be a useful quick reference or deskbook for intellectual property
practitioners, students, law professors, and librarians, as well as for anyone
interested in understanding American intellectual property law
National Library of Medicine Audiovisuals Catalog National Library of Medicine
(U.S.)
Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications
Gain-Cell Embedded DRAMs for Low-Power VLSI Systems-on-Chip Pascal Meinerzhagen
2017-07-06 This book pioneers the field of gain-cell embedded DRAM (GC-eDRAM)
design for low-power VLSI systems-on-chip (SoCs). Novel GC-eDRAMs are specifically
designed and optimized for a range of low-power VLSI SoCs, ranging from ultra-low
power to power-aware high-performance applications. After a detailed review of
prior-art GC-eDRAMs, an analytical retention time distribution model is introduced
and validated by silicon measurements, which is key for low-power GC-eDRAM design.
The book then investigates supply voltage scaling and near-threshold voltage (NTV)
operation of a conventional gain cell (GC), before presenting novel GC circuit and
assist techniques for NTV operation, including a 3-transistor full transmissiongate write port, reverse body biasing (RBB), and a replica technique for optimum
refresh timing. Next, conventional GC bitcells are evaluated under aggressive
technology and voltage scaling (down to the subthreshold domain), before novel
bitcells for aggressively scaled CMOS nodes and soft-error tolerance as presented,
including a 4-transistor GC with partial internal feedback and a 4-transistor GC
with built-in redundancy.
The Revolutionary Mission Thomas F. O'Brien 1999-11-13 This is the first book to
explore the impact of American corporate culture on Latin American societies in
the decades before World War II.
Research in Education 1974
Algebra and Coalgebra in Computer Science Reiko Heckel 2013-08-27 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 5th International Conference on
Algebra and Coalgebra in Computer Science, CALCO 2013, held in Warsaw, Poland, in
September 2013. The 18 full papers presented together with 4 invited talks were
carefully reviewed and selected from 33 submissions. The papers cover topics in
the fields of abstract models and logics, specialized models and calculi,
algebraic and coalgebraic semantics, system specification and verification, as
well as corecursion in programming languages, and algebra and coalgebra in quantum
computing. The book also includes 6 papers from the CALCO Tools Workshop, colocated with CALCO 2013 and dedicated to tools based on algebraic and/or
coalgebraic principles.
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Fundamentals of Circuits and Filters Wai-Kai Chen 2018-10-08 This volume, drawn
from the Circuits and Filters Handbook, focuses on mathematics basics; circuit
elements, devices, and their models; and linear circuit analysis. It examines
Laplace transformation, Fourier methods for signal analysis and processing, ztransform, and wavelet transforms. It also explores network laws and theorems,
terminal and port represetnation, analysis in the frequency domain, and more.
Report of the Commissioner of Education Made to the Secretary of the Interior for
the Year ... with Accompanying Papers United States. Bureau of Education 1897
Catalog of Copyright Entries Library of Congress. Copyright Office 1952
Management Handbook for Public Administrators John W. Sutherland 1978
Arguing about Alliances Paul Poast 2019-11-15 Why do some attempts to conclude
alliance treaties end in failure? From the inability of European powers to form an
alliance that would stop Hitler in the 1930s, to the present inability of Ukraine
to join NATO, states frequently attempt but fail to form alliance treaties. In
Arguing about Alliances, Paul Poast sheds new light on the purpose of alliance
treaties by recognizing that such treaties come from negotiations, and that
negotiations can end in failure. In a book that bridges Stephen Walt's Origins of
Alliance and Glenn Snyder's Alliance Politics, two classic works on alliances,
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cores – and CPU technology – transistors. This evolution, exemplified by a number
of academic and commercial computing machines, yielded significant performance
improvements and more storage leading to more effective utilization. These
features would drive the development of programming languages and system software
that would enhance the usability of the machines to solve more complex problems in
both business, government, and scientific domains. The machines described in this
volume represent the leading edge of the transition to second generation computer
systems. They introduce a number of key technology concepts in computer
architecture and system software that are found in every computer system today,
albeit in a more modern form.
Computational Methods in Earthquake Engineering Manolis Papadrakakis 2013-05-30
This book provides an insight on advanced methods and concepts for the design and
analysis of structures against earthquake loading. This second volume is a
collection of 28 chapters written by leading experts in the field of structural
analysis and earthquake engineering. Emphasis is given on current state-of-the-art
methods and concepts in computing methods and their application in engineering
practice. The book content is suitable for both practicing engineers and
academics, covering a wide variety of topics in an effort to assist the timely
dissemination of research findings for the mitigation of seismic risk. Due to the
devastating socioeconomic consequences of seismic events, the topic is of great
scientific interest and is expected to be of valuable help to scientists and
engineers. The chapters of this volume are extended versions of selected papers
presented at the COMPDYN 2011 conference, held in the island of Corfu, Greece,
under the auspices of the European Community on Computational Methods in Applied
Sciences (ECCOMAS).
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The Impact of Parental Employment Linda Cusworth 2016-03-03 In this groundbreaking
study, Linda Cusworth explores the impact of parental employment or unemployment
on the educational and emotional well-being of their children. Using theoretical
apparatus from Bourdieu and data from the youth survey of the British Household
Panel Study, the research in this book analyzes the impact of parental employment
on those born between 1978 and 1990. This study is unique in going beyond the
educational achievement and later patterns of employment of the young people
studied to look at the whole of children's lives, including their attitudes and
aspirations, relationships and emotional well-being. The changed norms of maternal
employment and the substantial increase in lone parenthood over the last few
decades make this an especially important study both for academics in social and
public policy and sociology, and for policy makers.
The Power of Music Susan Hallam 2022-07-11 Building on her earlier work, 'The
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Power of Music: A Research Synthesis of the Impact of Actively Making Music on the
Intellectual, Social and Personal Development of Children and Young People', this
volume by Susan Hallam and Evangelos Himonides is an important new resource in the
field of music education, practice, and psychology. A well-signposted text with
helpful subheadings, 'The Power of Music: An Exploration of the Evidence' gathers
and synthesises research in neuroscience, psychology, and education to develop our
understanding of the effects of listening to and actively making music. Its
chapters address music’s relationship with literacy and numeracy, transferable
skills, its impact on social cohesion and personal wellbeing, as well as the roles
that music plays in our everyday lives. Considering evidence from large population
samples to individual case studies and across age groups, the authors also pose
important methodological questions to the research community. 'The Power of Music'
defends qualitative research against a requirement for randomised control trials
that can obscure the diverse and often fraught contexts in which people of all
ages and backgrounds are exposed to, and engage with, music. This magnificent and
comprehensive volume allows the evidence about the power of music to speak for
itself, thus providing an essential directory for those researching music
education and its social, personal, and cognitive impact across human ages and
experiences.
Handbook of Social Indicators and Quality of Life Research Kenneth C. Land
2011-11-25 The aim of the Handbook of Social Indicators and Quality of Life
Research is to create an overview of the field of Quality of Life (QOL) studies in
the early years of the 21st century that can be updated and improved upon as the
field evolves and the century unfolds. Social indicators are statistical time
series “...used to monitor the social system, helping to identify changes and to
guide intervention to alter the course of social change”. Examples include
unemployment rates, crime rates, estimates of life expectancy, health status
indices, school enrollment rates, average achievement scores, election voting
rates, and measures of subjective well-being such as satisfaction with life-as-awhole and with specific domains or aspects of life. This book provides a review of
the historical development of the field including the history of QOL in medicine
and mental health as well as the research related to quality-of-work-life (QWL)
programs. It discusses several of QOL main concepts: happiness, positive
psychology, and subjective wellbeing. Relations between spirituality and
religiousness and QOL are examined as are the effects of educational attainment on
QOL and marketing, and the associations with economic growth. The book goes on to
investigate methodological approaches and issues that should be considered in
measuring and analysing quality of life from a quantitative perspective. The final
chapters are dedicated to research on elements of QOL in a broad range of
countries and populations.
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